

Malden, Massachusetts

Date: April 13, 2022

His Honor the Mayor has approved Paper # 141 of 2022

Below is a true attest copy of same:

Order: That Four Hundred Forty-Five Thousand Dollars (\$445,000) is appropriated from available water sewer retained earnings to pay costs of designing, and replacing lead water service lines throughout the City, including the payment of all costs incidental and related thereto.

Paper # 141 of 2022, of which the above is a true copy

Adopted, by the City Council, by nine (9) yea and zero (0) nay vote, the City Council consisting of eleven members at their April 12, 2022 meeting.

Approved, April 13, 2022 by His Honor, Mayor Gary J. Christenson

Attest:

City Clerk

Council President Craig Spadafora

Mayor Gary J. Christenson